
 
 

 
 
Dear Fellow Lightmonger       22nd May 2018 
 
Data Protection – GDPR – Website Notice 
 
Dear Fellow Lightmongers 
 
The Worshipful Company of Lightmongers and the Worshipful Company of Lightmongers Charitable Trust 
Limited (collectively the Lightmongers) are committed to safeguarding the privacy of our members personal 
data and to ensuring full compliance with the UK Data Protection Laws, which incorporate the requirements of 
the GDPR (General Data Protection Regulations).  
 
We have updated our Data Protection Policy to reflect the new legal requirements regarding Data Protection 
and members can find a copy of the updated Policy in the Members Area of the website.  
 
We have also written to members in the form of a Privacy Notice to advise of the personal data we hold, what 
it is used for, the legal basis on which we hold it and to inform members of their rights, arising from the GDPR, 
with regard to their personal data. A copy of the Privacy Notice can also be found in the Members area of the 
website.  
 
If you have any questions regarding Data Protection and your personal data please contact the Clerk in the first 
instance, see contact details at the end of this document. 
 

 
 
Phill Hyde 
Clerk 

 

Phillip Hyde, Clerk, The Worshipful Company of Lightmongers, 

1, Manor House Garden, High Street, Wanstead, E11 2RU 

clerk@lightmongers.co.uk 

02089899006 

www.lightmongers.co.uk 

www.facebook.com/lightmongers  

mailto:clerk@lightmongers.co.uk
http://www.lightmongers.co.uk/
http://www.facebook.com/lightmongers

